COVID-19 UPDATE

June 24, 2022

Dear Splendido Residents,

We wanted to inform you that we have learned that **the following people have tested positive for COVID-19:**

- four employees who work in Independent Living
- one employee who works in Sonora

These are new cases, not previously reported. We wish these individuals a speedy recovery.

Splendido is interviewing the individuals to determine if they were in close contact with residents and/or other employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than 15 minutes).



FEELING SICK? STAY HOME!

Please stay in your home if you feel ill—even with mild, cold-like symptoms.

Take care and stay well.

Sincerely,

James C. Edwartoski AVP & Executive Director

PS: Please note that this letter is being shared with all residents' current emergency contacts.



